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Pentair marketing team Europe

Dear customers,

Our supplier is struggling to deliver us blue LEDs which are currently used on all valves equipped with 
SXT boards, ie 5600, 9000, 9100, 9500, 2750, 2850 and 2910, and we will soon be out of stock.

We believe that a board with a different retrolighting color is better than no valve at all, so we will 
implement a mitigation plan, which will allow us to continue to run our production smoothly.

Starting mid of September, as soon as our stock of blue LEDs will be finished, we will start to produce 
SXT boards with white instead of blue retroligthing with no impact on performance of the valve. You 
might receive a mix of both versions as leadtime can vary from one valve to another.

This deviation will last as long as the supply of blue LEDs will remain unstable.

We will come back to you when we will be able to use blue LEDs again.

We thank you for your patience and understanding.

Best regards

FLECK VALVES
SXT boards with white instead of blue retrolighting
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https://www.pentair.eu/components/products/valves/fleck-5600
https://www.pentair.eu/components/products/valves/fleck-9000
https://www.pentair.eu/components/products/valves/fleck-9100
https://www.pentair.eu/components/products/valves/fleck-9500
https://www.pentair.eu/components/products/valves/fleck-2750
https://www.pentair.eu/components/products/valves/fleck-2850
https://www.pentair.eu/components/products/valves/fleck-2910
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